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Department of Socia

IBP Road, Batasan Pambansa Complex, Constitution Hills, Quezon City 1126
Telephone Nos. (632) 931-8101 to 07; Telefax (632) 931-8181
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06 December 2013

The Honorable

Congresswoman AURORA ENERIO-CERILES
Chairperson ' : g
Committee on the Welfare of Children MATe MEC
House of Representatives a
Quezon City

o

Dear Congresswoman Enerio-Ceriles:

The Department of Social Welfare and Development fully supports House Bill No. 1641
entitled, “An Act Declaring the Celebration of the National Children’s Month in the Country on
October of Every Year” or the “National Children’s Month Act,” introduced by
Representative Susan A. Yap.

We believe that the proposed measure shall further promote the rights of Filipino children
as well as their holistic development.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

"‘/‘RAZON JULTIANO-SOLIMAN
ﬁ&retary



